
                     Hezlett  Primary  School 
 
                 1  Ballywoolen  Road, Castlerock    BT51 4TZ      Tel.  (028) 7084 8395 

 

                                                      Principal:    Mrs D Winters    

 

 

Dear Parent, 

 

As you may be away Mr Paul Butcher, father of two of our pupils Zachary and Joshua, 

passed away yesterday. As a school family, we uphold his wife Andrea, the boys and the 

rest of the family in our thoughts and prayers at this time of great loss and school staff, 

governors and pupils extend our deepest sympathy to the whole family circle. 

 

We held a brief assembly today for P5 and P6 pupils to inform the pupils and remember 

the family. The funeral is tomorrow at 11.00 am at St. Aidan’s Church, Magilligan. 

Some parents whose children are friends and classmates of Zachary and Joshua may 

wish to attend that service with their child.  

 

Yours sincerely 
 

Mrs Donna Winters 

Principal 
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